
Andali’s Give Back Night 
Come out and support the Schuylkill Valley Girls Softball Association. 

On Tuesday April 6th, 2021, Andali’s will give 20% back of every order 
(take out) back to SVGSA. All you must do is give them a copy of this 

flyer when picking up your order. 

 

Share this flyer with all your family and friends!!!! 

 

     
 

SVGSA THANKS YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT!!! 


